
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
Municipality of Rhineland

2021 Financial Plan Hearing
Wednesday, March 24, 2021

10:00 am
Council Chambers of the Municipality of Rhineland

In accordance with subsection 162(2) of The Municipal 
Act, Council will present the 2021 financial plan for the 
Municipality of Rhineland at 10:00am Wednesday, March 
24, 2021 in the Council Chambers of the Municipality of 
Rhineland office.

The presentation will include the 2021 operating costs, the 
2021 capital budget, and a five-year capital expenditure 
program. The presentation will be followed by a forum for 
questions and comments from the public. The purpose of 
the hearing is to allow any interested persons to make a 
representation, ask questions, or register an objection.

Copies of the proposed financial plan will be available after 
March 11, 2021 on our website at www.rmofrhineland.com 
or upon request at the Municipality of Rhineland office, 
located at 109 3rd Avenue NE during regular business hours. 
Questions and remarks may be directed by letter or email at 
info@rhinelandmb.ca.

Michael Rempel, CMMA
Chief Administrative Officer
Box 270
Altona, MB  R0G 0B0


